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Peep Learning Together Programme Training   

 

The Peep LTP uses the ORIM framework which supports 

parents in: 

• Sharing ideas for opportunities through everyday 

events and experiences 

• Recognising achievements and valuing their child’s 

efforts 

• Interacting with their child, doing something together 

• The importance of being a model for their child 

 

What is Peep?  Training aims   

the training equips practitioners to: 

• engage and support parents to build on what they 
already do to enhance their baby's or child's 
early learning and development (contributing to school-
readiness), through talking and playing as part of 
everyday life,   

• explore practical ideas, strategies, and resources, using 
the comprehensive and flexible Peep Learning Together 
Programme (followed up by extensive post-course 
delivery support), 

• deliver universal or targeted sessions with parents and 
children together, to meet local needs - in one-to-one, 
group or drop-in sessions; indoors, outdoors, or virtually, 

• gain practitioner accreditation unit (optional, see below: 
3 credits at level 3 in England, Wales and Northern 
Ireland, equivalent level 6 in Scotland). 

 
How to book onto training 

Date: 7th & 8th March 2024 

Time: 9:30am – 4:30pm both days 

Location: Bestwood Family Hub (Southglade Access Centre) NG5 5GU  

If you are interested in taking part in the Peep LTP training or have any 

questions, please contact Charlotte Haigh by 20th February 2024  

Email - charlotte.haigh@nottinghamcity.gov.uk  

Telephone – 0115 8761890 


